A .

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
#1; Fenchureh Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures. 25th March 1939.

Deay Sir,
I send herewith, for your information and guidance,
a copy of a letter which has to-~day been addressed to Messrs.
Fe Schichau G.m.b.H., in regard to the approval of a plan of
the 0il Fuel Dally Tanks proposed for their Vard No.l424.
One copy of the plan 18 also enclosed.
I am, Deay 8ip,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

J.C. Dykes, Esq.
GDYNIA.




